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15 February 2022 
 
 
 
The Honorable Nigel Clarke 
Minister of Finance and the Public Service 
Government of Jamaica 
 
Dear Minister Clarke, 
 
We are delighted to count on the Government of Jamaica’s participation in the Open Government 
Partnership (OGP), which now comprises 78 countries and 76 local governments working to 
implement open government commitments to promote greater transparency, accountability and 
citizen engagement in policy-making. 
 
It is with great pleasure to confirm that the OGP Support Unit has received Jamaica’s OGP Action 
Plan for 2021 - 2023. Pursuant to the Steering Committee resolution dated 25 February 2020, 
and in line with OGP policy, Jamaica is no longer under Procedural Review. 
 
I wish you and all Jamaican stakeholders in government and civil society a successful 
implementation of the country’s first OGP action plan. The OGP Support Unit and Steering 
Committee stand ready to support you in whatever way would be useful. Please do not hesitate 
to contact the Support Unit if you have any questions regarding this notification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sanjay Pradhan 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


